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The first meeting of the Managing Committee of AIBPARC (after the General Body) was held in
Ahmedabad on 17" March, 2013. It was a well organized and purposeful meeting which took stock
of the events during the intervening period and adopted decisions on future strategies and plan of
action. The highlights of the proceedings are mentioned hereunder for information of members :-

1. Comrade G.D. Nadaf, Ex-General Secretary, AIBOC and Com. P.K. Sarkar, President AIBOC
addressed the gathering and praised the activities undertaken by AIBPARC within a very
short period after its formation and hoped that movement of retirees would take a
meaningful shape in near future.

2. The contribution of both the leaders, their continuous guidance and cooperation was
considered by the house and it was also decided that both Comrade Nadaf and Com. P.K.
Sarkar would be permanent invitees in all future meetings of AIBPARC.

3. The constitution of AIBPARC provides that the leaders of the organisation, being invited by
AIBOC, would attend EC meetings, General Bodies etc. of AIBOC. It was a much needed
step to explore coordination and cooperation between both the organisations. We have
much pleasure to inform the members that Com. P.K. Sarkar, President, AIBOC made an
announcement that in all future meetings of AIBOC, Com. K.V. Acharya, President and Com.
S.R. Sengupta, General Secretary would remain present as special invitees.

4. The Representatives of all the affiliates took part in the meeting in a disciplined manner
and apprised the House about the growth of membership achieved in last 3 months,
organisational activities undertaken by them, the facilities already available in each Bank
and further improvements which they deserve to take place. The speakers also put on
record that at every Bank the serving organisations are cooperating in an excellent manner
with the organisation of the retirees. The house recorded its appreciation for the serving
organisations. : ;

5. The meeting took note of the outcome of dialogue that the leadership had with leaders of
central trade unions, important politicians, senior bureaucrats and policy makers. The
House decided that similar such efforts would be repeated in the months of April and May
and in case of necessity, AIBPARC would arrange for protest actions.

6. The meeting discussed threadbare the issue of “coordination” with various other
organisation of retirees. It was decided that AIBPARC is always for coordination but with
those with whom we have the element of trust, confidence and mutual regard.
Coordination on one hand and attacking the fabric of coordination on the other hand




